
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Please book your afterschool clubs via ParentPay. The clubs are free of charge and 

there are limited places available. 

 

 

Healthy Eating & Cooking Club will be on a Monday starting from 

Monday 12th May and will be open to all primary students – 20 

spaces available 

 

 

 

 

  
Creative Club and phonics will be on a Wednesday starting from 

Wednesday 7th May – Students will be invited 

 

 

  
 

 Multi-Sports Cub will be on a Thursday starting from Thursday 8th 

May and will be open to all primary students  

 

 

 

 

 

 


